
 

COVID-19 update: State of readiness for return of 
employees to work 
 
As members are aware, the country will be placed on level 4 from 1 May 2020 under lockdown rules 
relevant to curbing the spread of COVID-19. The PSA understands that members are concerned with 
a one third of staff returning to work.   
 
The PSA has written to the Premier of the Province to confirm Departments’ readiness to return to 
work. Also, to ensure that Departments comply with all provisions related to COVID-19 regulations 
during level-4 of the lockdown. Furthermore, to ensure that face masks, sanitisers, gloves and 
adequate screening devices are available.   
 
Members who are requested to resume work by employer as from 4 May 2020 and are not provided 
with the necessary PPE are requested to report such non-compliance to the PSA’s Abram Moribe 
(082 907 9002), Zhulfa Graaff  (082 880 8976) or Kabelo Moalosi (082 880 8996) for assistance. 
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